
Hunger Runs Deep  
In Rural America 

"Many rural and farm communities - 
the very places where crops are grown 

to feed the world - face hunger.  It 
seems impossible, but in lands of 
plenty, hunger pains can be the 

sharpest." 

• 2.3 million households in rural 
communities face hunger. 

•  Rural communities make up 63% of 
counties in the United States 

  • Of the counties with the highest rates of 
food insecurity, 78% of them are rural. 

• 84% of the counties with the highest 
percentage of children at risk for food 

insecurity are rural. 

~ Taken from Feeding 
America's website 

Helping Hands THANKS those who gave 
of funds and time in February 2020: 

Jolece Wainman, Roseville Girl Scouts, 
Roseville Christian Church,  

Save A Lot Grocery, John & Nance Kane 
Diann Harpley and Earlene Finch in 

memory of David Harpley 
and 

Curt Scott, Janise Castell, Mark Huston, 
Jonna Young, Alice Babcock, Jim 

Babcock, Cara Allen., Sue Huston, Deb 
Moore, Karen Ferguson, Lois Brechbiel: 

February's VOLUNTEERS.  

We are LUCKY 
to have your support !

Upcoming Event! 

The Annual  
Volunteer Appreciation Dinner 

As the Board of Directors' way 
of saying THANK YOU to 

our invaluable VOLUNTEERS 
a dinner will be served 

on Tuesday, March 24, 2020 
at 5:30 p.m. 

Roseville United Methodist 
Church 

Please RSVP by 
March 20 

to Grace McCrery 
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Proud Member AgencyThe Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for  

Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and  
by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

Numbers for February 2020 

163 Family Visits 

541 Individuals were served, 
including 191 children.

Six Years of Service Concluding

Deb Johnston has been an integral part of 
the success of Helping Hands of Roseville 

in the six years she's been  involved 
with the organization.  

March 2020 marks the final month of her 2 
terms of service as a member of the board 

of directors. 
Deb has served as an officer in the 

secretarial position as well as a food 
committee member, and a participant in 

many of the organizing and planning 
committees, to name just a few of her roles.

Thank you, Deb,
for your devotion and 

service to your 
community.  May you

be blessed for your
generosity of love for 

the pantry.

2019-2020 Officers: 
President: Cheryl Britt 

Vice President: Grace McCrery 
Secretary:  Deb Johnston 
Treasurer:  Amy Corman 

Welcome to  
Curt Scott, Jim 

Babcock, & Deb Moore. 
Thank you for joining the 

Volunteer Force of  
Helping Hands!


